
November 8, 2019 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Congratulations!  Your daughter has been accepted to play with the SM South Symphonic Band! 
 
The girls in the symphonic band wear a formal black dress.  Payment for the dress is the 
responsibility of the student’s family.  The dress is $66.00 for a standard size, $71.00 for tall, 
and $96.00 for special-order/non-standard sizes.  Shipping cost is $5 if your order is placed by 
11/25.  After that, the order would have to be placed separately, which is a minimum $15 
shipping charge.  Payment can be made with a check written to SMS Band Boosters.  If this is a 
significant financial stress, please check with Mr. Adams about limited scholarship money that 
may be available. 
 
The apparel company closes early for the holidays each December and reopens in mid-January.  
Therefore, we have to place an order soon to be sure that the dresses will arrive for the first 
concert.  The order form will be due Friday, November 22nd.   
 
There are a few used dresses available for purchase at a discounted rate.  These dresses were 
donated to the band by former students and will be sold for a $30 donation.  Please feel free to 
contact me if you are interested in one of these dresses. 
 
Attached you will find an order form as well as the measurement chart.  Forms and payment 
may be mailed to my home address below or can be delivered to my daughter, Anna James, at 
school.  Please do NOT give the order form to Mr. Adams.  All forms are also available on the 
band website - Parents Boosters - Form tab.  The order form is due to me no later than Friday, 
November 22nd.    

A picture of the dress is shown here.                                
 
You can also find more information at: 
https://sepapparel.com/ostinato-concert-choir-dress.html 
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Lorinda James 
5823 W. 100th St. 
Overland Park, KS 66207 
913-488-2932 
lorindajames12@gmail.com 


